
B.O.M. Agreed Report 01.02.24

● Child Safeguarding Statement reviewed
● The Board wishes students and staff well with mock examinations

that are currently underway
● Thank you to staff for their work in extra-curricular and co-curricular

activities
● The Board commends staff on recent work with Trocaire, completion

of first aid course with sport coaches and Seó Bóthar workshop
● The Board wishes the Parents' Association well with future events like

Bingo and the Golf Classic. Thanks to them for their dedication and
hard work throughout the year

● The Board acknowledges the present positive financial position of the
school. Principal thanks the previous Board for their support in this
matter

● Thanks to Parents' Association and Joan Reidy for organisation of St
Brigid's cross workshop

● SSE focus discussed; staff and students are commended for their
ongoing work here

● Condolences are expressed to past staff members, Ann Doherty and
Martha Kelleher on recent family bereavements. May they rest in
peace


